
 
 
 
 
 

PARENTS’ DAY OUT INFORMATION 
 
WHAT IS PARENTS’ DAY OUT? 
Parents’ Day Out is a supervised, structured play program for children ages 2 through 3 years old. The group 
meets from 9:30 – 12:00 on most Fridays from late September through mid-May.  Children are given the 
opportunity to play with age appropriate toys, create art projects, play outside on the playground, have a 
snack, and listen to books. Enrollment is limited to 14 children per session with three adults.  It’s a great way for 
children to be able to socialize and practice new skills, and gives parents some free time. 
 
ENROLLMENT 
Sign-up begins in September after the start of the preschool year.  Enrollment forms are available in the 
preschool office, along with our website. You may sign up for the whole year or for selected Fridays based on 
availability.  If the program is filled for the day you would like to use, you will be notified that your child is on the 
waiting list for the day.  We will call you if there is an opening. 
 
COST AND PAYMENT POLICY 
The cost for Parents’ Day Out is $30 per Friday.  Community families also pay a $25 registration fee.  Payment 
may be made by check, cash, or by credit card using our Brightwheel system (additional fees may apply to 
credit transactions).  If your child is also enrolled in our preschool program, please send separate checks for 
each payment.   The program ends promptly at 12:00.  Please note that may be a $10 late fee if you are more 
than 10 minutes late in picking up your child. Before and after care are available for additional fees. 
 
CANCELLATION POLICY 
When you need to take your child’s name off of a Friday list, please notify someone in the preschool office so 
that we can fill the spot from the waiting list.  If you are signed up for a drop-in spot and need to cancel, please 
let the preschool know in order to avoid paying the $30 fee.  
 
WHAT DO I NEED TO BRING? 
We ask that parents bring in extra diapers (if your child uses them) and a change of clothes in case of 
accidents.  Please dress your child according to the weather as they do go outside to play on most days. Label 
your child’s bags, coats, hats, mittens, etc. as many young children are unable to identify their belongings.  We 
provide a snack and water for the children.  If your child has dietary restrictions, please let us know so that we 
can plan accordingly. We are a nut free school. 
 
HEALTH & SAFETY 
Medical forms, including information regarding allergies, are required for each child. Health exclusions can be 
referenced in the Parent Handbook. 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
PDO begins on September 22 and ends on May 17. 
 
PDO will not be held on the following Fridays: 
October 13 
November 10 & 24 
December 22 & 29 
February 16 
March 29 
April 5 
 
        


